
From: Linda And Curt [mailto:mckimbells@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 11:28 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Buffer for Willamette Heights 
 
Dear Planners, 
 
Our neighborhood needs a visual and space buffer from the industrial zone.  This buffer has been there since 
1910 and should remain so.  As Portland is becoming more populated, the things that make the city livable 
should be preserved. 
 
Linda McKim-Bell 
1808 NW Aspen Ave. 
Portland, Oregon 97210 
Property Owner/Taxpayer 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 


